From: James Innes 
Sent: 24 April 2014 11:13
To: Planning
Subject: objections to banner homes development in deddington

Dear sirs

 

I am writing to object to the above development on the grounds that it will move yet another step closer to changing the character of the village to that of a small town, contrary to the Local Plan.

 

Sincerely

James Innes

 

 

6 the Leyes

Deddington

OX10TX

